
OCP Update E-Panel Check-in #2 — August 2023

Hello E-Panel,

Hope everyone has been managing ok with all the heat and smoke this week. Here is
your OCP Update project check-in for August:

Upcoming Pop-Ups
● Stop by to chat with project representatives at the next pop-up:

○ Farmers Market - Wednesday, August 23 10:00a-2:00p
○ For the most up to date pop-up schedule, check the project website:

Nelson2050.ca

Nelson 2050 Vision Survey
● We have collected 300 survey responses!
● The official closing date for the survey is September 15.
● Paper versions of the survey are available:

○ Please find a printable version of the survey attached. Feel free to
distribute them to anyone you know who needs a printed copy in order
to participate.

○ Printed copies are available on demand at the Development Services
desk on the 2nd floor of City Hall.

○ Drop off for completed surveys is the City Hall drop box.

Infill Tour
● We are asking the project’s Advisory Committee to complete an infill tour and

would like to extend the opportunity to you!
● If you would like to conduct a tour of infill developments around the city and

share your thoughts on what has been done well and what could use
improvement, then please complete a self-guided tour attached to this email.

● Also attached is a document featuring probing questions to get you thinking
about how the design guidelines can influence infill development as well as
OCP policy context for the area’s in the tour.

● When you have completed the tour feel free to answer this ThoughtExchange
and see what others also thought. Thoughts you agree with can be upvoted.

Infill Tour ThoughtExchange

http://nelson2050.ca/
http://nelson2050.ca/
https://tejoin.com/scroll/765952374
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Advisory Committee
● The project website has been updated with a photo of the OCP Update’s

Advisory Committee – check it out: Nelson2050.ca
● We have had two meetings so far with the committee and the 3rd meeting is

scheduled for September 11.
● The next meeting will recap the Infill Tour and feature a presentation by

SmallHousing BC.

Thank you for your interest in the project! If you ever need to be removed from the
E-Panel, please let us know at ocp@nelson.ca

With gratitude,

Tara
On behalf of the OCP project team

http://nelson2050.ca/
https://smallhousing.ca/
https://smallhousing.ca/

